
High School Board Report - 3/13/18 
 
Athletic State Tournament Appearances:​  We want to congratulate all winter sport athletes and 
coaches.  Special recognition goes to Wyatt Wenninger for competing at the State Wrestling 
Tournament and Travis Phillips for competing at the State Boys Swim Meet. 
 
Solo & Ensemble:​ 34 THS musicians participated in Solo & Ensemble on February 24. 
Students represented themselves and THS extremely well with strong performances and many 
honors. 
 
ACT/ACT WorkKeys & Other Events:​  Juniors completed the ACT and ACT WorkKeys 
assessments on February 27 & 28.  Other activities took place on 2/27 while Juniors completed 
the assessments.  All 9th graders visited Rouman Cinema and Nicolet Technical College in 
Rhinelander for an event sponsored by Nicolet.  Students listened to a speaker about goal 
setting and the impacts of decision making on your future.  They also watched a self 
motivational video title, “If You Build It”.  Also, All 10th graders visited UW-Green Bay to learn 
about a 4 year college experience.  Students toured the campus including academic and athletic 
complexes as well as campus housing and living facilities.  Seniors stayed at THS and rotated 
through several learning activities with topics such as:  world culture and diversity, leadership 
fundamentals, fun science experiments, problem solving and more. Thank you to all staff for 
their efforts making this a great day for our students! 
 
Badger Business Camp:​  All 9th graders and FBLA members participated in Badger Business 
Camp on March 1st.  Students participated in a Shark Tank like experience having to work in 
teams to design a product and a business model around the product.  Students then had to 
develop a marketing plan and present their product to the audience.  Thank you to TEAPIE for 
their financial support and organization efforts, as well as PCA for the use of the training center.  
 
WASDA Data Leadership Summit:​  Members of the High School Building Leadership team, 
along with other district representatives attended the Data Leadership Summit in Green Bay on 
March 1st and 2nd.  Team members attended keynote speakers and various breakout sessions 
to learn about a large variety of high impact practices that lead to student learning.  This 
information will be used to continue to strengthen action plans around building and district level 
goals and identify new measures to inform our progress.  
 
Musical - Spamalot:​  Congratulations to the cast, crew, directors and musician for another 
successful musical.  Monty Python’s Spamalot was performed on March 2, 3 and 4.  Months of 
hard work went into the performance and was definitely noticed on stage.  Thank you those who 
attended and supported the production in various ways.  It is greatly appreciated! 


